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We had an awesome first day back from a long hiatus of almost a year. 

 

We played some games, ate some fruits, and had nice discussion questions to help the kids get to know 

each other better and create some life long friendships. We had help from some young adults today which 

was a real life saver! 

 

J. Silerio, H. Takahashi and Ken Doo came out and helped out with mic setup, picture taking and even 

leading group discussion. 

 

I really appreciate all of them for helping to make this event a huge success. J. Barragan and K. Gemmell 

helped me plan for this event which also helped make tonight a huge success. 

 

Thank you for letting us use the Cheon Hwa Gung to host this wonderful event and we hope to continue 

hosting Youth Ministry at the Cheon Hwa Gung in the future. 

 

From, 

 

Youth Leadership Team (Tora) 

 


